
Councillor Justin Di Ciano Requests Staff Report on New Traffic Signals

at Nordin & Islington Avenue


We anticipate a negative Staff Report that

will NOT recommend a new traffic signal at this location.


The Report will be on the agenda of

Etobicoke Community Council on November l4thth, 2017.


Councillor Justin Di Ciano needs your support nowl

Please sign this petition to state:


if you ARE in favour or NOT in favour of new traffic signals
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Petition containing 52 signatures and a list of 61 names, regarding traffic control 
signals at Nordin Avenue and Islington Avenue is on file in the City Clerk's 
Office.




